Easter Egg hunt a big hit for
Marine families

On Thursday March 24, staff and members of the City of Costa
Mesa’'s Military Affairs team hosted an Easter egg event for
the children of the City’'s Adopted Marine battalion, the 1/5
Marines at Camp Pendelton.

Members of the team stuffed over 2,000 Easter eggs for the
event over a three-day period at City Hall.

The Costa Mesa Community came out in full support of the
Marines with over 3,000 items being donated in the steam
trailer located in the City Hall lobby. Congrats to all.


https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/easter-egg-hunt-a-big-hit-for-marine-families/
https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/easter-egg-hunt-a-big-hit-for-marine-families/
http://www.1stmardiv.marines.mil/Units/5THMARINEREGT/1stBattalion.aspx
http://www.1stmardiv.marines.mil/Units/5THMARINEREGT/1stBattalion.aspx
http://www.pendleton.marines.mil/
http://www.costamesaca.gov/index.aspx?page=4

